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• FLOW AIS held a Clean Boats Clean Waters training for the Inland Lakes District on 
5/26/2022. Nine inspectors were in attendance 

 
• FLOW AIS participated in the training of the Marinette and Oconto County Frogbit 

Technicians. The Frogbit Tecs completed a Clean Boats Clean Waters training at North 
Bay Shore Park in Oconto on June 8th to help supplement their ongoing frogbit work.  
 

• FLOW AIS met with Rick Mand of Ranch Lake to discuss the purple loosestrife 
population on the shore of the Lake. A presentation and removal demonstration will be 
given at the Ranch Lake meeting next month. 
 

• FLOW AIS met with Bob Wittmann of White potato Lake to see the extent of their 
purple loosestrife population. Spots have been determined of where Biocontrol plants can 
be placed.  
 

• Citizens Lake Monitoring Quality Assurance supplies was delivered this month to Bass 
Lake, Chute Pond, Archibald Lake, and Munger Lake.  
 

• Boat landing signage inspections have been done throughout other field work events. 
Signs have been replaced at Maiden Lake, Surprise Lake, Munger Lake  
 

• Berry Lake used one of FLOW’s D.O. meters for their Citizen Lake Monitoring Network 
testing. The lake has expressed interest in getting their own meter for the lake to use. 


